
In order to get a laptop for distance learning by 

tomorrow Friday April 3, please email your laptop 

request to  

sharon.boyd@browardschools.com 

You must include the following  

Student Name: 

Parent Name: 

Parent email: 

Parent phone #:  

 

You will be contacted by email as to your 

appointment time to get the device.  

 

One request per student. 

Thank you! 
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